
 

 

HAMPDEN PARKS & RECREATION 
Meeting Minutes September 12, 2017 

Town House 
DRAFT 

 
Approved   October 10th, 2017 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:11pm  
 
Members Present: Terry Ford, Dave Paradis, Heath Joseph  
Members Absent:   Eric Jacobson 
Also Present:   Derrick Biermann  
Bills: - signed 
Mail/Correspondence: Reviewed 
 
Agenda Items: 
 
Minutes:  Terry motioned to approve the August 24, 2017 meeting minutes as amended, Dave seconded, 2-0 in favor, 
Heath motioned as present. 
 
Baseball:     Paths have been widened for rascal, conversation about laying turf for both first and third baselines, bringing 
in fill and infield mix and sprinkler installation. 
 
Summer Program:   Heath asked when the position will be posted.  Dave wants to discuss when there is a full board 
present.  Heath suggested that it be posted no later than the end of September. 
AD explained that Joey wanted to shorten program to five weeks while she feels the program should stay at six weeks, 
Dave agrees with staying at six weeks. 
 
WMWBL:   Chris Biron from the Western Mass Wooden Bat League attended the meeting.  He introduced himself and 
explained that he was looking for practice/game space on the 90’ diamond for his team.  Dave suggested Chris work with 
the AD to provide information to residents in the hopes of forming Hampden teams. 
 
Soccer: Bill for use of fields. 
 
Basketball:  CYO and Suburban registration periods and evaluation dates reviewed. 
 
 
 
Next meeting scheduled for September 26th at 6pm. 
 
 
With no further business, Dave motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:31pm Terry seconded.  All in favor 3-0 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Cindi Connors,  
Assistant Director 


